
From: Duncan Payton <Duncan.Payton@launceston.tas.gov.au>
Sent: Wednesday, 23 June 2021 2:47 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: RE: Launceston Interim Planning Scheme 2015 - Draft amendment 61 and permit 

DA0698-2019

Hi Tami, 

Thank you for the letter from Roger Howlett with regard to the hearing into draft amendment 61 to the Launceston 
Interim Planning Scheme 2015 and DA0698/2019. 

With regard to the original 24 multiple dwelling proposal, I note that it was the decision of Council to reject that 
development. Notwithstanding this, if it is the view of the Commission to approve that proposal, we have no 
suggested changes to the conditions as initially recommended. 

Kind regards, 

Duncan Payton I  Town Planner I City Development 
T 03 6323 3356 I  www.launceston.tas.gov.au  




